
BEAVER HALL BUILDING

MONTREAL

May 8th, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie,
McGill University,
Sherbrooke Street, tfest,
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur: -

In the light of Sir Arthur

Salter*s recent visit, I thought you might he inter­

ested in the enclosed copies of the annual address 

of the Rt. Hon. Reginald McKenna, Chairman of the 

Midland Bank, and article by Professor C&ssel, of 

the Scandinavian Credit Company, both of "which are 

in sympathy with some of Sir Arthur* s opinions.

Yours sincerely,


